
 

 

 

October 15, 2015    Just a brief update and a few reminders… 

Earl Beatty School Advisory Council Meeting 

Thursday, October 15 at 6:30 p.m. Babysitting is provided.  Please join us! 

 

HOLIDAY IN THE HOOD is back for its 4th year!! 

 
Please save the date: Friday November 20th and Saturday November 21st. 

 

We have a great mix of new artisans and your returning favourites!  Volunteers are urgently 

needed to help out on event day and bakers are also wanted to stock the Earl Beatty Cafe!  To 

volunteer your time or bake goods, please contact Jody Parekh at jodyparekh@gmail.com  

Interested vendors please contact Sheila Philcox atsphilcox@rogers.com 

 

Look for more details in the coming days! 
 

Blue and White Day, Tuesday, October 20th 
   

Congratulations to the Toronto Blue Jays on their comeback series win against the Texas 

Rangers.  Next up – Kansas City!  We have the opportunity to have members from another 

fantastic Toronto team, the Toronto Marlies, coming to visit us on Tuesday, October 20.  For 

this occasion, students are able to wear their favourite Toronto/personal team jersey or the 

colours blue and white, to support our city’s many successful teams and show Earl Beatty’s super 

spirit! 

 

https://webmail.tdsb.on.ca/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=qBT59fRdrOt1EYF3wWBt4bS9MVmLbLiu9BUsip1u7USkLflLcdXSCG0AYQBpAGwAdABvADoAagBvAGQAeQBwAGEAcgBlAGsAaABAAGcAbQBhAGkAbAAuAGMAbwBtAA..&URL=mailto%3ajodyparekh%40gmail.com
https://webmail.tdsb.on.ca/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=4vgH5lSHElWnwRlSCAl-NhZfiphiO8ryAZUFrMo5I7GkLflLcdXSCG0AYQBpAGwAdABvADoAcwBwAGgAaQBsAGMAbwB4AEAAcgBvAGcAZQByAHMALgBjAG8AbQA.&URL=mailto%3asphilcox%40rogers.com


Family Math Challenge … 

We thought it might be fun for families to enjoy the challenge of a Family Math Activity.  We 

have attached an activity to the weekly update.  Any families who complete it and return your 

family answer to the main office by Wednesday, October 21 will be entered in a draw for a 

small prize!  Of course, the challenge is optional! 

Extra-Curricular Activities… 

Congratulations to the many members of the Earl Beatty Cross Country team.  You were 

awesome!  We have five members who have qualified for the Conference event at Ashbridges 

Bay.   Mr. Shipton will be accompanying them to this meet on Friday, October 16.   Run hard and 

have fun, team! 

Our slo-pitch team qualified for the finals.  The team, under the leadership of Ms. Swire and 

Ms. Reynolds, will be competing after school today.  Well done, team! 

Farewell… 

Ms. Cori MacFarlane’s final day of working at Earl Beatty will be Friday, October 16.  Ms. 

MacFarlane was promoted to the position of Office Administrator at the Island Public School.  

Congratulations, Ms. MacFarlane!  We will miss you here at Earl Beatty.  

Volunteers Needed! 

Our Library needs some Volunteers to help with the shelving of our books. We are looking for 

volunteers that will be able to: 

 

·    Sort books/materials and put in order on shelving carts in preparation for 

shelving 

·    Shelve items on shelving carts and put in the appropriate section, eg: Non-

fiction, Fiction, Short Stories etc.  

·    Straighten the shelves while shelving, i.e. pull books to the front of shelves 

and ensure each row has a bookend 

 

Bonnie Brown-Fisher     David Budd 
Acting Principal      Vice-Principal 

  



Children’s Names: 

Teacher’s Names: 

 

 

Family Math Challenge of the Week 
 

Mr. Drew lives on the 9th floor of a building. There are 36 stairs between two connecting 

floors. How many stairs does Mr. Drew have to climb to reach the 9th floor, starting from the 

first floor? 


